
From: tchapman 
Sent: Friday, November 09, 2018 3:21 PM 
To: Lysynski, Heather <hlysynsk@London.ca> 
Subject: Heritage Designation for North Talbot Neighbourhood 

 

Hello  

 

I am writing to voice my support for having the North Talbot Neighbourhood Community 

designated as a  Heritage Community in London Ontario. 

 

I live at 3-152 Albert Street and I feel strongly that we need to preserve the wonderfully 

historical architecture and environment for future generations as is represented on these streets: 

Albert, Talbot, Kent, Ridout, Mill, John, Richmond, St. George and Central Ave. 

 

To not accept the committee's recommendation to grant Historical Status and the protection that 

it provides would show that the City of London Council has no respect for the history of our city 

and it's founders. 

 

Thank You 

Heather D Chapman 

Owner 

Cambridge Place 

3-152 Albert Street 

London Ontario  

 

mailto:hlysynsk@London.ca

